
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A few things to remember: 

 

Please make sure you have your book 

bag and a bottle of water in school 

with you EVERY day. 

 

It is also a good idea to label your 

child’s clothes, especially cardigans, 

jumpers and hats!  

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception, 

 
The children had a wonderful busy term and the adults are very impressed 

with the way they have settled into the structure and daily routines of 

school life. 

 

Autumn Term Two  

 

This term our learning theme will be ‘Dragons and Dinosaurs’. We will 

continue to focus on our Social and Emotional development as well as 

our Communication and Language skills. During the term there will be 

lots of opportunity for the children to discuss different festivals and 

holidays that they, or their friends, may celebrate. There will be lots 

of opportunity for children to share their personal experiences and 

learn from others.  

 

Below are some books we will be using throughout this term.  
     

                
 

This term we will continue to learn our phase 2 sounds and begin to 

learn phase 3 sounds.  We will continue to learn how to blend sounds 

together to read and write CVC words. Below are the sounds that we 

will be learning.  

We will continue learning new tricky words, these are words which 

can’t be sounded out phonetically.  

 

 

 
 

Please feel free to ask us if you have any questions or you need any 

further support. 

 

 

 

 

PE will be on the following days: 

 

Adeola (Miss Snaith) – Wednesday 

and Thursday 

Jeffers (Mrs Da Silva) – Tuesday 

andThursday  

 

The children will not be getting 

changed for PE, please can you 

ensure your child has suitable 

footwear so that they can take 

part in simple physical activities. 

We will focus on things such as 

spatial awareness, running games 

and target practice.  

 

 

 Tricky Words 
 

I  

No  

The 

To  

Go 

Into  


